Amy Jarvis

I am shocked and horrified that you, the Port of Kalama, and the WA Environmental Board would
even consider allowing a water and gas guzzling, air polluting Chinese methanol refinery to be built
along our shared Columbia River which runs through 7 states, 1 Canadian province, 4 mountain
ranges, drains more water into the Pacific Ocean than any other river in North or South America,
provides drinking water to numerous communities along its course, and irrigates 600,00 acres of
farmland. This is not a decision to be made in isolation. As a long time Oregonian residing along the
Columbia River, I worry for the health and safety of my family, city, state, region, local wildlife,
and upward to our planet. It would be unconscionable to allow the Chinese to buy or convince their
way into passing the hazards of this plant onto us! Do not allow NW Innovation Works to build this
refinery.



